WILENTZ

—ATTORNEYS AT LAW—
WILENTZ, GOLDMAN & SPITZER, P.A.

Jake Honig Act Amendment Brings Economic Relief to Medical
Marijuana Purchasers in NJ
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As New Jersey employees seek financial relief and expense reductions during the pandemic, the three-year
plan by the State to eliminate sales tax on medicinal cannabis purchases by July 1, 2022 may offer financial
relief for patients registered with the New Jersey Medicinal Marijuana Program who purchase medicinal
cannabis.
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